
Brookfield Public Schools 
 

Security Task Force Meeting 

MINUTES 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 

2:30 PM 

 

 

  
The meeting was called to order at 2:30pm 

 

Present:  Superintendent Dr. John Barile, Board of Education Chairman Bob Belden, BOE 

member Sharon Butow, BOE member Rosa Fernandes, Brookfield Police Chief John Puglisi, 

BHS Principal Marc Balanda, Director of Business and Operations Ken Post, Director of 

Technology Eric Conklin and members of the public. 

 

New Business 

Re-establishment of Security Task Force- Overview of past school security work and future 

goals of the committee. 

Dr. Barile viewed the history of the Security Task Force and key actions taken since the 

establishment of the task force. He also discussed the general process to date and made mention 

of the 2019 Homeland Security Audit of the Brookfield Public Schools. 

 

Security Task Force- Discussion of school security and staffing. 

A lengthy task force discussion of security and staffing to enhance school safety was held.  The 

task force will eventually make specific recommendations after gaining insight from key school 

personnel and our SRO’s.  

 

Develop next meeting agenda/ schedule dates  

The next Security Task Force meeting will be with Board members.  Executive Session is 

anticipated. 

Dr. Barile will look at the calendar to schedule regular Security Task Force meetings likely to be 

held late morning during the week.  Dr. Barile will also reach out to former Security Task Force 

members and other individuals that he was asked to invite. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:10pm 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk 

 

 

 
 


